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East Worlington Parish Hall ConservatioChristmas Events

Christmas at the Hall started by putting up 

the Christmas Tree outside the Hall ready 

for the turning on of the lights event. At the 

event it was great to see members of our 

community, children from East Worlington 

Primary School and their families. The 

children decorated the tree with their 

interpretations of Christmas

The children sang two 

Christmas songs enjoyed 

by all those at the event.

District Councillor Sue Croft was our guest of 

honour who turned on our lights.

East Worlington Primary School
Despite the fact the Hall is in the middle of conservation and 

improvement work it was great to see it being used by our primary 

school, especially for the Christmas Draw, following the Carol 

Concert, the Nativity Play, and the children’s Christmas party.

Christmas Tree at the Hall



Key details:
For bookings please contact: Lorna Manton
Tel: 01884 860657
Email: bookings@ewph.uk
Please contact us to discuss your particular requirements

worlingtonparishhall@gmail.com

Christmas Events

Our Christmas 
Brunch Menu

Christmas Brunch
The December Brunch was our Christmas Brunch.  

Ron Our Elfer

Enjoying the 
Brunch

Laughing Cockerel Presents the Parish Hall 

Christmas Celebrations

Our Parish Hall opened its doors as the Laughing Cockerel on 

Saturday 19th December to hold a Christmas Community Pub Night 

Celebration. Great to see members of our community enjoy the 

evening with it’s bar, delicious buffet, Elfesque music experience, 

music quiz, and good conversation.

See if you can spot our Elf and Safety Officer


